December 29, 1980

Mr. Thomas Anusewicz
Antilles Air Boats

West Seaplane Ramp
Christiansted, St. Croix
Us.Se Virgin Islands 00820

Dear Mr., Anusewicz,

Almost two years ago I wrote to Antilles Air Boats asking for help
with the specificationsof the Grumman Widgeon amphibian, I mentioned that
I was an inmate in the Indiana State Prison at Michigan City, Indiana ..I
still am. That hasn't changed and won't for some years I'm afraid.

I have finished the model of the Widgeon that I needed help with, I
have enclosed several pictures of the model, one of which I am in...out of
focus aircraft however., I thought that you might want to see what can be
accomplished with only hand tools., This place is unbelieveable when it comes
to ®@quiring modelling tools....all in the name of security.

I have received a partial set of plans for the Donier DO-X seaplane of
the late 1920's and I think that will be the next model that I attempt to.
construct,

Once again, I thank you for the help that you gave me several years
ago. It enabled me to proceed with the construction of the model without
undue delay,

Sincerely ,

Senl. ot

Neal Ruetz
PO Box 41-37981
Michigan City, IN 46360






